
February 2018 Update

In the month of February, Harvest House serviced 11 foster families, 1 adoptive parent, Alee 

Shelter, and 5 kids/teens from Latte Treatment Center through the Harvest House Resource 

Center which we provided for them the basic necessities of clothes, shoes, and essentials. We 

held our monthly support group meeting for our foster moms with focused discussion on be-

havior management in foster children that display rage because of their traumatic past. We had 

two events held this month. On Valentine’s Day, the foster children made Valentine cards and 

brought some sweet treats to bring to CPS to show their love and appreciation to their social 

workers for all the hard work they put in as the voices of the these children. Our second event 

was a babysitting day for foster children with the focus on teaching them how to make an out-

side garden. The children were able to make their own cookbook, plant a garden outside the Re-

source Center, and bring a seed to plant at home. Harvest House also received a total of $920.00 

in monetary donations to help in our ongoing efforts to love the foster children on Guam.

Harvest House appreciates the support from 

students:  Anah Flores, 8th grade HCA student, in 

collaboration with her dad, Jessie Rosario, who 

works at Graphic Center, donated 10 new infant 

car seats to Harvest House. This donation will be 

a gift to foster babies entering foster homes.

A little boy that attends Tender Shepherd asked 

his guests to bring gifts for foster children in-

stead of him for his 5 year-old birthday party. 

Harvest House was blessed by his donation of 

diapers, wipes, shampoo, conditioner, soap, and 

clothes.

Foster children planting a garden.
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